
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

October 02, 2024 
Student ID: 111538089

Vanshika Fnu 
154, Vpo Rasulpur (138) 
Yamunanagar, Haryana 133204 
India 
 
Dear Vanshika, 
 
Congratulations! I am delighted to admit you to the Business (Undeclared) program in the Business School at
the University of Colorado Denver for the Spring, 2025 term. 
 
You are among a select group who our faculty and staff believe will make an immediate and lasting contribution
to our downtown Denver campus. CU Denver is committed to providing you an enriching education in the heart
of one of America's greatest cities. You will find CU Denver to be an extraordinarily diverse and welcoming
learning community with students from all around the United States and over 60 countries. 
 
In recognition of your impressive academic achievements, you have been awarded a merit scholarship in the
amount of USD $7,500 per academic year, renewable for up to four academic years. We are committed to
supporting your long-term academic and personal success at CU Denver, including your financial wellbeing.
Please review the International Admissions website for your estimated cost of attendance. You may apply for
additional merit-based scholarships using this form. Your Colorado residency status (tuition classification) is
International. 
 
IMPORTANT: You must complete some immigration documentation before you can attend CU Denver in
the Spring, 2025 semester.

● Step 1: Accept your offer of admission by completing our intent to enroll form.
● Step 2: After you have accepted your offer, CU Denver International Student and Scholar Services

(ISSS) will send you an email within 1-2 days containing a link to the Immigration Document Creation
Request Form. You must complete this form in order to receive your Form I-20.

Please plan to arrive on campus at least one week prior to your start date of January 21, 2025 so you can join
us for on-campus welcome activities. In the coming weeks you will receive communications from campus offices
that are committed to your success at CU Denver and beyond. I encourage you to read these communications
thoroughly; the information they contain will ease and expedite your new educational journey.  
 
Again, congratulations on your admission to the University of Colorado Denver. We are thrilled to support your
growth, success, and the differences you will make in the world. We look forward to welcoming you to campus
soon.

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mary Margaret Moore, M.A. 
Director of International Enrollment Strategy and Admissions 

http://www.ucdenver.edu/international-admissions/costs-financial-aid/undergraduate
https://application.admissions.ucdenver.edu/register/intl_scholarships_2
http://application.admissions.ucdenver.edu/register/ugrdreply
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